ATTACHMENT E

Statement of Support

SSWC of North Valley Parkway and Sonoran Desert Drive
Z-SP-2-23

Revd 6/9/2023

By signing my name below, I acknowledge that I am a resident of Sonoran Commons who lives immediately adjacent to
the project site and have reviewed the proposed self-storage project (Z-SP-2-23) located south of the southwest corner of
North Valley Parkway and Sonoran Desert Drive. My signature also confirms my support for the proposed self-storage

facility project and approval of the rezone case.

This project will responsibly develop the currently vacant site. The proposed development of this site, as identified in the
site plan (Attachment A) and elevations (Attachment B), align with the stipulations for development (Attachment C), which
were previously drafted by those adjacent to the project site.
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Racelle Escolar

From: Gary Ellars <garyellars@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2023 10:06 AM
To: PDD Planning Commission

Subject: Z-SP-2-23

Attachments: scan0023.pdf

Please find attached photos supporting my comments | will be making at the meeting 8/3/23 regarding the above case
number.

Thank you,

Gary Ellars

Gary Ellars

2508 W. Desert Marigold Dr
Phoenix, AZ 85085
602-370-3984
GaryEllars@gmail.com




The attached are pictures supporting my comments | will be making at
the meeting Thursday evening (8/3/2023) regarding Z-SP-2-23.

Thank you.
Gary Ellars
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